Kill Zone A Sniper Novel Sniper 1
Act of Treason Kill Zone I, Sniper Reaper: Ghost Target Dead Shot On Scope
In the Crosshairs Reaper: Drone Strike Long Shot On Scope Reaper: Threat
Zero Night of the Cobra Clean Kill Shooter Reaper: Drone Strike Kill Zone
Time to Kill An Act of Treason In the Crosshairs Game of Snipers Sniper The
Master Sniper Ghost Sniper An Act of Treason Running the Maze Reaper: Ghost
Target The Sniper American Sniper The Sniper and the Wolf Kill Zone Seduced
by the Sniper Sniper's Honor The Master Sniper Prey for the Sniper Sniper
Elite: One-Way Trip The Kyle Swanson Sniper Series, Books 1-3 The Sniper
Silent Warrior The Sniper's Wife Agent Sniper
Thank you very much for downloading Kill Zone A Sniper Novel Sniper 1. As
you may know, people have look hundreds times for their favorite books like
this Kill Zone A Sniper Novel Sniper 1, but end up in malicious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some infectious virus inside their computer.
Kill Zone A Sniper Novel Sniper 1 is available in our book collection an
online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our book servers hosts in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the Kill Zone A Sniper Novel Sniper 1 is universally compatible
with any devices to read

An Act of Treason Nov 11 2020 When their careers are thrown into turmoil by
false charges of espionage, Marine sniper Kyle Swanson and CIA agent Lauren
Carson turn to Kyle's mentor Jim Hall for help only to discover that he has
gone rogue and is selling American secrets to a Middle-East warlord.
Reprint.
The Sniper Sep 29 2019 Jason Bourne meets John McClane in this electrifying
thriller about a special-forces sniper and a seasoned homicide detective who
get caught up in a criminal conspiracy that involves the highest levels of
power. Twelve days before retirement, Taipei police detective Wu is handed a
curious case: a naval officer has been found dead in his hotel room. While
it is immediately apparent to Wu that the officer has been murdered, the
military insist it was suicide and want the case closed with no questions
asked. Soon, however, more high-ranking officers turn up dead, and Wu
realizes he has a full-blown conspiracy on his hands. Meanwhile in Italy,
Alex, a young Taiwanese sniper, ex-Marine, ex–French Foreign Legion, and
currently a fried-rice chef in Manarola, is called back into service.
Ordered by his handler to assassinate a high-level Taiwanese government
advisor in Rome, he soon finds himself on the run, hunted across Europe by
his old brothers-in-arms.
Kill Zone Oct 03 2022 An American general is captured in the Middle East by
terrorists who threaten to behead him within days. One strange fact: moments

before he is rendered unconscious during the attack, the general notices
that his captors speak American English. What's going on? Gunnery Sgt. Kyle
Swanson, a top Marine sniper, is vacationing on a yacht in the Mediterranean
when he receives orders to mount a top secret mission to rescue the general.
But as the Marines prepare to land in the Syrian desert, they fall victim to
a terrible accident. Swanson, the only survivor, then discovers they were
also flying into an ambush. How did the enemy have details of a mission
known only to a few top American government officials? Swanson takes off
across the desert alone to find the captured general and realizes he is
fighting a particularly ruthless and dangerous enemy: American mercenaries
working for a very-high-level group of U.S. officials with ties to the White
House itself, part of a clandestine conspiracy whose hidden goal is nothing
less than total control of the American military. Their sworn enemy is the
captured general whose fate now rests in Swanson's hands. Filled with the
kind of action that author Jack Coughlin lived during his career as a Marine
sniper, Kill Zone marks the debut of an extraordinary new series.
An Act of Treason May 18 2021 In the fourth novel in the New York Times
bestselling series, Marine sniper Kyle Swanson finds himself in the sights
of a man he once idolized—a true American hero turned traitor Swanson and
his beautiful girlfriend, CIA agent Lauren Carson, are on a mission in
Pakistan when their world is turned inside out. Kyle is captured and thrown
in prison. Lauren is accused of being a double agent. The one person they
trust to help is the man who sent them on the black operation—Jim Hall, a
legendary CIA agent, Kyle's sniper mentor, and Lauren's boss and former
lover. But Hall has gone rogue. He is selling America's innermost secrets to
a ruthless Pakistani warlord who wants to mold al- Qaeda into a legitimate
political party, and secure a nuclear arsenal. For Jim Hall, his former
protégé Swanson is the final obstacle. Success or failure pivots on whether
Swanson can stop the old friend who trained him to be a shooter. From the
streets of Washington to the Bavarian Alps, the two snipers stalk each other
in a deadly hunt that has only one possible outcome.
Silent Warrior Aug 28 2019 The author of the bestselling Vietnam War memoir
Marine Sniper continues the incredible true story of Sergeant Carlos
Hathcock... In the United States Marine Corps, the most dangerous job in
combat is that of the sniper. With no backup and little communication with
the outside world, these men disappeared for weeks on end in the wilderness
with nothing but intellect and iron will to protect them—as they would
watch, wait, and finally strike. But of all of the snipers who ever hunted
human prey, one man stands above and beyond as one of the most legendary
fighting men ever to pull a trigger. That man was Carlos Hathcock. In Marine
Sniper, the true-life missions of United States Marine Corps sniper Carlos
Hathcock were revealed in explosive detail. Now, the incredible story of a
remarkable Marine continues—with harrowing, never-before-published accounts
of courage and perseverance. These are the powerful stories of a man who
rose to greatness not for personal gain or glory, but for duty and honor. A
rare inside look at the U.S. Marine’s most challenging missions—and the one
man who made military history.
Sniper Feb 12 2021 A Boston investigator becomes bait for a madman in this
“suspenseful . . . cop-vs.-military thriller” by a Maine Literary Award
finalist (Kirkus Reviews). When a sniper kills four people on Boston Common,

homicide detective Mike Houston and his partner Anne Bouchard are sent to
investigate the case. A former US Marine sniper and scout, Houston knows in
his gut that it’s all too neat, too perfectly executed to be random rage.
This was carefully orchestrated chaos and terror—the work of a trained
killer. It’s an instinct that leaves Houston with a troubling question: why?
When the next cold-blooded shootings get personal, Houston embarks on a catand-mouse game. Relying on his own skills with a scope and trigger, he and
Blanchard follow a twisted trail to a remote lake in Maine where nothing is
as it seems. And where the games are just beginning. “From its initial
horrific crime to its hold-your-breath climax, Sniper is a full-throttle
thriller” of vigilante action, explosive family drama, secrets, and revenge
(Steve Ulfelder, Edgar Award–nominated author of the Conway Sax Mysteries).
Kill Zone Jul 20 2021 An American general is captured in the Middle East by
terrorists who threaten to behead him in days. Moments before rendered
unconscious, he hears his captors speaking American English. Who are these
people? Gunnery Sgt. Kyle Swanson, a top Marine sniper, is vacationing on a
yacht in the Mediterranean when he receives orders to mount a top-secret
mission to rescue the general. But as Swanson and the Marines prepare to
land in the Syrian desert, they unwittingly fly into an ambush. How did the
enemy have details of a mission known only to a few high-level American
officials? Now Swanson—the sole survivor among his men—must journey into the
dark heart of the desert to achieve his mission. But soon he will encounter
the most dangerous enemies of all: His fellow Americans. Their sworn enemy:
The captured general whose fate now rests in Sniper Swanson's hands...
The Sniper's Wife Jul 28 2019 The harrowing call comes from the NYPD.
Willy's ex-wife, Mary, has been found dead in her Lower East Side apartment
and Willy is asked to identify the body. Torn from his beloved Vermont,
Willy returns to the city of his hard-drinking youth with misgivings that
deepen when he sees Mary's sad corpse on a gurney. Because of a fresh
puncture mark in her arm, the police think she overdosed. Yet Willy has
doubts. Driven by loss and guilt, he searches deeper and deeper into his
past, to a long-ago Vietnam where he was a merciless loner known as the
Sniper. Soon Willy will answer for his old sins...and live up to his
chilling nickname.
Reaper: Threat Zero Dec 25 2021 The next book in the explosive new thriller
series by former special operations sniper and New York Times bestselling
author of The Reaper.A convoy of cars carrying several family members of the
President's cabinet to Camp David for 'Family Day' is ambushed, killing and
wounding wives, husbands and children.Immediately in the aftermath, Vick
Harwood watches a Facebook live feed of his former ranger buddy Sammie
Samuelson's apparent suicide and confession in his Thurmont, Maryland
apartment, just one mile from Camp David. Remnants of a firefight are in the
background: sniper rifle, rocket launchers, and ammunition. Simultaneously,
an intruder breaks into Harwood's house.Harwood arrives In Thurman to
investigate the suicide and, with the help of his whip smart and attractive
neighbor, traces evidence left by Samuelson to a transnational terrorist
group.Meanwhile, the president wants retribution, and will stop at nothing
to get it. Harwood and Stone aren't sure about his plan for revenge, but are
forced to exact the first step of his plan. With an unknown tracker
following them, the team journeys from Tehran to Afghanistan to North Korea,

Harwood struggling to balance his order with his sense of right and wrong without losing his life in the process. It is a race to find Samuelson's
family, as Harwood?s attempts to protect them while also clearing his name.
Reaper: Drone Strike Mar 28 2022 Nicholas Irving's Reaper: Drone Strike is
the next book in the explosive thriller series by the former special
operations sniper and New York Times bestselling author of The Reaper. On a
classified mission to help the Israeli Defense Forces stop a Syrian and
Hezbollah invasion to seize the Golan Heights, Ranger sniper Vick Harwood
and his spotter go deep undercover. Operating with limited support from the
American and Israeli governments, Vick is out on the edge. Alessandra
Cavezza, Director of Operations in Syria for the Italian UN Commission for
Refugees, is moving families out of an embattled neighborhood. The nearly
vacant suburb has been a haven for anti-Assad forces, ISIS militants, and
Russian private military contractors. As she crawls into the basement of a
home to help find a young girl’s doll, she finds a secret room that has
detailed descriptions of unthinkable attacks on the United States, and falls
into the hands of a madman: Jasar Tankian, Lebanese mastermind behind the
plots. As Syrian tanks attempt to push through Israeli defenses at the
border, Team Reaper picks off Syrian tank commanders as they battle Israeli
tanks, jets, and infantrymen. Combat intensifies as Vick goes black on
ammunition. Commandeering a cargo drone to deliver Team Reaper to a landing
zone near the coordinates, Vick becomes Alessandra’s—and America’s—only hope
for survival.
The Kyle Swanson Sniper Series, Books 1-3 Oct 30 2019 Jack Coughlin, the
Marine Corps' top-ranked sniper and author of New York Times bestseller
Shooter, follows Gunnery Sgt. Kyle Swanson's action-packed top secret
missions in the Middle East in the Kyle Swanson Sniper Series, Books 1-3. In
Kill Zone, Kyle Swanson receives orders to mount a top secret mission to
rescue an American general captured in the Middle East by terrorists who
threaten to behead him. In Dead Shot, Swanson faces his most deadly enemy
yet, a legendary enemy sniper working with a fringe Islamic organization
that has created a terrifying new weapon of mass destruction. In Clean Kill,
an attempt at a new peace in the Middle East is shattered by an unknown
attacker, and only Swanson can find out who's responsible.
Sniper Elite: One-Way Trip Dec 01 2019 From the coauthor of the #1 New York
Times bestseller American Sniper—the critically acclaimed memoir of SEAL
sniper Chris Kyle—this “inspired by true events” thriller follows one of
America’s most lethal marksmen as he leads the rescue of a downed female
Special Ops pilot. ONE TEAM. ONE SHOT. ONE WAY. In direct defiance of the
president’s orders, Navy Master Chief Gil Shannon, one of America’s most
lethal SEAL snipers, launches his own bold mission comprised of SEAL Team
Six and Delta Force fighters to free a female helicopter pilot being held
and brutally mistreated by Taliban insurgents in Afghanistan. The president
fears a botched rescue would be a foreign policy disaster—and the end of his
term. But once the special ops community learns that one of their own has
been taken hostage, there is no executive order strong enough to stop them
from going in—whatever the risks.
Reaper: Ghost Target Sep 09 2020 Series statement taken from publisher's
website.
Game of Snipers Mar 16 2021 NATIONAL BESTSELLER "Bob Lee Swagger is a true

American literary icon." --Mark Greaney, author of Mission Critical In this
blazing new thriller from Pulitzer Prize winner Stephen Hunter, master
sniper Bob Lee Swagger takes on his biggest job to date...and confronts an
assassin with skills that match his own. When Bob Lee Swagger is approached
by a woman who lost a son to war and has spent the years since risking all
that she has to find the sniper who pulled the trigger, he knows right away
he'll do everything in his power to help her. But what begins as a favor
becomes an obsession, and soon Swagger is back in the action, teaming up
with the Mossad, the FBI, and local American law enforcement as he tracks a
sniper who is his own equal...and attempts to decipher that assassin's
ultimate target before it's too late. With all-too-real threats and twisty,
masterly storytelling, Game of Snipers is another gripping addition to a
bestselling Bob Lee Swagger series.
Sniper's Honor Mar 04 2020 In this tour de force—part historical thriller,
part modern adventure—from the New York Times bestselling author of I,
Sniper, Bob Lee Swagger uncovers why World War II’s greatest sniper was
erased from history…and why her disappearance still matters today. Ludmilla
“Mili” Petrova was once the most hunted woman on earth, having raised the
fury of two of the most powerful leaders on either side of World War II:
Joseph Stalin and Adolf Hitler. But Kathy Reilly of The Washington Post
doesn’t know any of that when she encounters a brief mention of Mili in an
old Russian propaganda magazine, and becomes interested in the story of a
legendary, beautiful female sniper who seems to have vanished from history.
Reilly enlists former marine sniper Bob Lee Swagger to parse out the scarce
details of Mili’s military service. The more Swagger learns about Mili’s
last mission, the more he’s convinced her disappearance was no accident—but
why would the Russian government go to such lengths to erase the existence
of one of their own decorated soldiers? And why, when Swagger joins Kathy
Reilly on a research trip, is someone trying to kill them before they can
find out? As Bob Lee Swagger, “one of the finest series characters ever to
grace the thriller genre, now and forever” (Providence Journal-Bulletin),
races to put the pieces together, Sniper’s Honor takes readers across oceans
and time in an action-packed, compulsive read.
The Sniper and the Wolf Jun 06 2020 Navy SEAL sniper Gil Shannon comes faceto-face with his most dangerous adversary yet in the breathtakingly
cinematic new Sniper Elite military thriller from the coauthor of the #1 New
York Times bestseller American Sniper—the critically acclaimed memoir of
Chris Kyle that inspired the Academy Award-winning film. Hot on the trail of
a high-profile target, Navy SEAL sniper Gil Shannon turns from hunter to
hunted when he finds himself in the crosshairs of Chechen terrorist “The
Wolf.” Stranded in Paris, Shannon must team up with an unlikely ally—a
deadly Russian special operative—to help even the odds. When they discover
that “The Wolf” is just one of many sinister players in a global terrorist
plot bent on thrusting the US economy into total chaos and upending the
stability of the Western world, Shannon and his team race to track down the
terrorists before they can execute their horrific plan. In a white-knuckle
adventure across Europe and the Caucasus, Shannon goes head-to-head with
legions of enemy fighters, but his ultimate showdown is against the one
sniper who may be his equal shot. Who will survive?
Running the Maze Oct 11 2020 When her military doctor brother dies in a

suspicious bridge collapse moments after sending her a cellphone photo, a
Coast Guard sniper struggles to solve the mystery by investigating the photo
and enlisting the aid of a special operations team.
I, Sniper Sep 02 2022 The explosive New York Times bestseller by Stephen
Hunter that sends ex-Marine sniper Bob Lee Swagger into the thick of an FBI
investigation and features some of the greatest gunfights ever to grace the
page. It takes a seasoned killer… Four famed ‘60s radicals are gunned down
at long range by a sniper. All the evidence—timeline, ballistics, forensics,
motive, means, and opportunity—points to Marine war hero Carl Hitchcock.
Even his suicide. The case is almost too perfect. …to hunt one. Recruited by
the FBI to examine the data, retired Marine sharpshooter Bob Lee Swagger
penetrates the new technology of the secretive sniper world to unravel a
sophisticated conspiracy run by his most ruthless adversary yet—a marksman
whose keen intellect and pinpoint accuracy rival his own. But when the enemy
and his deadly henchmen mistake Bob for the hunted, it’s clear that some
situations call for a good man with a gun…and the guts to use it.
Shooter Sep 21 2021 Jack Coughlin is the Marine Corps' top-ranked sniper,
the man who personally brings America's military muscle to the enemy's front
door. In twenty years of active service, he has accumulated one of the most
impressive records in the Corps, ranging through many of the world's hot
spots. During Operation Iraqi Freedom alone, he recorded at least thirty-six
kills, thirteen of them in a single twenty-four-hour period. In Shooter,
Coughlin has written a highly personal story about his deadly craft, taking
readers deep inside an invisible society that is off-limits to outsiders.
This is not a heroic battlefield memoir, but the careful study of an
exceptional man as he carries forward one of the deadliest legacies in the
U.S. military.
Night of the Cobra Nov 23 2021 "[Top-ranked sniper Kyle] Swanson is sent on
a mission to track down two targets--one is the Cobra, the warlord who spent
twenty years in prison after Swanson captured him and is now back in charge
of the strong Somali underworld, vowing vengeance on the Marine; the other
is the grandson of the schoolteacher who once saved his life, who has joined
the Cobra's army of terror"-The Master Sniper Feb 01 2020 In the death throes of World War II, one man
is still at war, and he’s got got the world’s deadliest weapon in his hands
. . . With a sniper’s rifle he has calmly executed hundreds of enemy
soldiers in a single battle, and gunned down thousands of innocent civilians
in a single day, waiting patiently for the barrel of his gun to cool before
resuming his craft . . . It is the spring of 1945. And Repp, the master
sniper, is about to carry out his final mission—even as Germay’s enemies
overrun it, even while a tired, disorganized team of American and British
agents tries everything in its power to stop him. Because for Repp, this is
the one job at which he cannot fail. For this time, he possesses the
ultimate killing tool. And with it, he will commit the ultimate crime. . . .
Praise for The Master Sniper “Mesmerizing suspense.”—Kirkus Reviews “Hunter
is a deft craftsman with a sure sense of pace and scene. He also knows about
irony and sprinkles just a bit over every corpse.”—The Washington Post
“Stephen Hunter is the best writer of straight-out thrillers working
today.”—Rocky Mountain News
Dead Shot Jun 30 2022 In this follow-up to the highly successful Kill Zone,

former Marine sniper Kyle Swanson faces his most deadly enemy yet, a
legendary enemy sniper working with a fringe Islamic organization that has
created a terrifying new weapon of mass destruction In Baghdad's Green Zone,
an Iraqi scientist is murdered just before he is to reveal the monstrous
secret that Saddam Hussein took to his grave: the Palace of Death, home to a
chemical weapon that Islamic militants quietly have been developing and
whose formula is nearly complete. The assassination is the work of a
mysterious sniper called Juba, who was originally trained by the British but
now works with a twisted mastermind determined to wrest leadership of the
terrorist world from Al Qaeda. Kyle Swanson, once the top sniper in the
Marine Corps, has become the key member in a secret special operations team
known as Task Force Trident. When Juba tests the new weapon by killing
hundreds of people at a British royal wedding in London, Swanson is assigned
to hunt down his old special ops rival. The birth of a new reign of global
terror can be stopped only by a confrontation between the two best snipers
in the world, a duel in which the first shot wins. Usually.
The Master Sniper Jan 14 2021 In the death throes of World War II, one man
is still at war, and he’s got got the world’s deadliest weapon in his hands
. . . With a sniper’s rifle he has calmly executed hundreds of enemy
soldiers in a single battle, and gunned down thousands of innocent civilians
in a single day, waiting patiently for the barrel of his gun to cool before
resuming his craft . . . It is the spring of 1945. And Repp, the master
sniper, is about to carry out his final mission—even as Germay’s enemies
overrun it, even while a tired, disorganized team of American and British
agents tries everything in its power to stop him. Because for Repp, this is
the one job at which he cannot fail. For this time, he possesses the
ultimate killing tool. And with it, he will commit the ultimate crime. . . .
Praise for The Master Sniper “Mesmerizing suspense.”—Kirkus Reviews “Hunter
is a deft craftsman with a sure sense of pace and scene. He also knows about
irony and sprinkles just a bit over every corpse.”—The Washington Post
“Stephen Hunter is the best writer of straight-out thrillers working
today.”—Rocky Mountain News
Long Shot Feb 24 2022 A Russian defector baits the U.S. in an attempt to
regain its empire in this enthralling new novel in the bestselling Kyle
Swanson sniper series.
Seduced by the Sniper Apr 04 2020 Zeroed in on one woman… In a twenty-fourhour period, FBI negotiator Chelsie Russell's life changed. She was a
promising negotiator for the Bureau, but then she failed to talk down a
crazed gunman. A year later the killer has escaped, and sniper Scott
Delacorte has stepped up to protect Chelsie. Scott is the FBI's most
infamous playboy—and the guy Chelsie had a one-night fling with just before
the shooting. She'd dismissed him as the love 'em and leave 'em type, but
now he stands between her and a killer. When the investigation takes an
unexpected turn, powerful people become desperate to keep Scott and Chelsie
silent—dead silent. Chelsie knows it's time to put aside their past and
trust this man who has the power to break her heart. Again.
In the Crosshairs Apr 28 2022 The Central Intelligence Agency is under
attack, and so is its top field operative, Kyle Swanson. The highly
decorated former Marine Corps gunnery sergeant is attending the funeral of a
friend when a terrorist blows up the grave. A week later, he narrowly

survives a grenade attack in Berlin. In Washington, Congress is being told
that Swanson has been turned, his private employer is corrupt, and the
Agency itself cannot be trusted. Swanson is assigned to find the root of the
problem and is partnered up with Luke Gibson, a skilled operative rated as
being almost as good as Swanson. They are looking for assassin Nicky Marks,
who also was a CIA shooter but now works for a shadowy power broker known as
The Prince. But before Kyle and Luke can eliminate the threat, they must
identify and find the man who wants them dead. That takes them from the pink
poppy fields of Afghanistan to the jungles of Southeast Asia and the streets
of America as they learn that the Prince is the ruthless kingpin of a global
drug empire that uses CIA planes to transport opium and heroin. Swanson also
lines up a secret partner, the beautiful widow of his friend whose grave was
desecrated in Mexico, the sharpshooting former commando Beth Ledford, who
has her own agenda of pure retribution. Kyle Swanson, at the worst possible
moment in a combat showdown, must decide: Do you trust your partner, and if
so, which one?
In the Crosshairs Apr 16 2021 A former top-level Russian sniper who worked
for the CIA goes rogue, and Kyle Swanson must stop him before undercover
operations are exposed in an action-packed novel in this bestselling series.
On Scope May 30 2022 Spain is on the brink of economic collapse and
European banks demand that any bailout be linked to harsh domestic changes.
An alliance of Islamic bankers counters with a rescue package containing no
conditions at all. The underlying goal: to break the unity of Europe and put
Madrid on the path back to Islamic rule. When the United States stridently
opposes that deal, terrorists storm the American consulate in Barcelona and
slaughter an entire six-man U.S. Marine security guard. Washington decides
the time has come to change the rules of counter-terrorism response, and
instead of going after the individual hired gunmen, it unleashes black
operations team Task Force Trident to take down the high-ranking financiers
known as the Group of Six who were really responsible for the slaughter.
Gunnery Sergeant Kyle Swanson, one of the world's best snipers, and his
beautiful sidekick Beth Ledford, go on the attack, and bodies fall from
Mallorca to Madrid. Meanwhile, Algerian mastermind Yanis Rebiane puts
pressure on Spain to decide before the Group of Six cracks, while his
killing-machine son, Djahid roams the United States, murdering anyone his
father deems a threat to the radical Islamic takeover scheme. Once Swanson's
name is unearthed from secret files, Kyle and Djahid become hunter and prey.
In On Scope by Jack Coughlin and Donald A. Davis, one shot will decide the
future of Spain, NATO, and the European Union.
American Sniper Jul 08 2020 The #1 New York Times bestselling memoir of
U.S. Navy Seal Chris Kyle, and the source for Clint Eastwood’s blockbuster,
Academy-Award nominated movie. “An amazingly detailed account of fighting in
Iraq--a humanizing, brave story that’s extremely readable.” — PATRICIA
CORNWELL, New York Times Book Review "Jaw-dropping...Undeniably riveting."
—RICHARD ROEPER, Chicago Sun-Times From 1999 to 2009, U.S. Navy SEAL Chris
Kyle recorded the most career sniper kills in United States military
history. His fellow American warriors, whom he protected with deadly
precision from rooftops and stealth positions during the Iraq War, called
him “The Legend”; meanwhile, the enemy feared him so much they named him alShaitan (“the devil”) and placed a bounty on his head. Kyle, who was

tragically killed in 2013, writes honestly about the pain of war—including
the deaths of two close SEAL teammates—and in moving first-person passages
throughout, his wife, Taya, speaks openly about the strains of war on their
family, as well as on Chris. Gripping and unforgettable, Kyle’s masterful
account of his extraordinary battlefield experiences ranks as one of the
great war memoirs of all time.
The Sniper Aug 09 2020 Stalingrad snipers were a legend in their time.
Their patience, keen eyes and ruthlessness helped win the Battle of
Stalingrad and turn the tide of the Second World War. This is the true story
of a teenage sniper recruited in 1942 by Vasily Zaitsev to seek out and
shoot German officers. To begin with, the youngster finds it almost
impossible to kill, but after a shocking discovery, goes on to 'snap as many
as 84 German sticks', and following capture and a daredevil escape, leads a
handpicked unit on a hazardous mission to seize Field Marshall Paulus, the
Commander-in-Chief of the invading army. But this sniper is no ordinary
marksman. The author first visited Stalingrad in 1959, and made subsequent
visits in 1963 and, most recently, in 2006, when he met Tania Chernova, the
heroine of this novel. Having studied Russian in Birmingham and Moscow,
James Riordan lived, worked and travelled extensively in Russia for five
years, and has presented several BBC radio programmes on Russia. He is
currently Emeritus Professor of Russian at the University of Surrey.
Reaper: Drone Strike Aug 21 2021 Nicholas Irving's Reaper: Drone Strike is
the next book in the explosive thriller series by the former special
operations sniper and New York Times bestselling author of The Reaper. On a
classified mission to help the Israeli Defense Forces stop a Syrian and
Hezbollah invasion to seize the Golan Heights, Ranger sniper Vick Harwood
and his spotter go deep undercover. Operating with limited support from the
American and Israeli governments, Vick is out on the edge. Alessandra
Cavezza, Director of Operations in Syria for the Italian UN Commission for
Refugees, is moving families out of an embattled neighborhood. The nearly
vacant suburb has been a haven for anti-Assad forces, ISIS militants, and
Russian private military contractors. As she crawls into the basement of a
home to help find a young girl’s doll, she finds a secret room that has
detailed descriptions of unthinkable attacks on the United States, and falls
into the hands of a madman: Jasar Tankian, Lebanese mastermind behind the
plots. As Syrian tanks attempt to push through Israeli defenses at the
border, Team Reaper picks off Syrian tank commanders as they battle Israeli
tanks, jets, and infantrymen. Combat intensifies as Vick goes black on
ammunition. Commandeering a cargo drone to deliver Team Reaper to a landing
zone near the coordinates, Vick becomes Alessandra’s—and America’s—only hope
for survival.
Time to Kill Jun 18 2021 THE TERROR. An American accountant is murdered in
his Maryland home by Iranian assassins. A goodwill visit to Cairo by Iran's
national soccer team ends in a bloodbath. Egyptian missiles rain down on an
Iranian Navy ship in the Red Sea-and Iran retaliates by landing elite troops
at a popular Egyptian resort and attacking tourist hotels. The Muslim
Brotherhood is on the march to bring Egypt under the political control of
powerful Iran. THE HUNT. Running the coup is a ruthless double agent called
the Pharaoh, who will stop at nothing to establish an obedient puppet regime
on Israel's border, and take complete control of the Suez Canal, the choke

point for the world's oil flow. The United States will never allow that to
happen, but options are limited and things are moving fast. Washington turns
to the one man who can restore balance in the region: Marine master sniper
Kyle Swanson. THE KILL... Enlisting the help of a British Secret Service
agent, the beautiful Egyptologist Tianha Bialy, Swanson goes on a perilous
mission to prevent a total war in the Middle East-no matter what the cost...
"This [series] is a definite winner for all fans of the military action
thriller." -Booklist Time to Kill is the sixth Kyle Swanson Sniper Novel
from Gunnery Sgt. Jack Coughlin and Donald A. Davis.
Clean Kill Oct 23 2021 Just as Gunnery Sergeant Kyle Swanson is about to
deal with foreign operatives bent on assassinating Prince Abdullah of Saudi
Arabia in order to sabotage a peace agreement, his old nemesis, Juba,
resurfaces to exact revenge on the man that nearly took his life. By the
best-selling authors of Dead Shot. Reprint.
Agent Sniper Jun 26 2019 The thrilling never-before-told story of Agent
Sniper, one of the Cold War's most effective counter-agents Michal
Goleniewski, cover name Sniper, was one of the most important spies of the
early Cold War. For almost three years, as a Lieutenant Colonel at the top
of Poland’s espionage service, he smuggled thousands of top-secret Soviet
bloc intelligence and military documents, as well as 160 rolls of microfilm,
from behind the Iron Curtain. Then, in January 1961, he abandoned his wife
and children to make a dramatic defection across divided Berlin with his
East German mistress to the safety of American territory. There, he exposed
more than 1,600 Soviet bloc agents operating undercover in the West—more
than any single spy in history. The CIA called Goleniewski “one of the
West’s most valuable counterintelligence sources,” but in late 1963, he was
abandoned by the US government because of a split inside the agency, and
over questions about his mental stability and his trustworthiness.
Goleniewski bears some of the blame for his troubled legacy: He made
baseless assertions about his record, notably that he was the first to
expose Kim Philby. He also bizarrely claimed to be Tsarevich Aleksei
Romanoff, heir to the Russian Throne who had miraculously survived the 1918
massacre of his family. For more than fifty years, American and British
intelligence services have sought to erase Goleniewski from the history of
Cold War espionage. The vast bulk of his once-substantial CIA and MI5 files
remain closed. Only fragments of his material crop up in the de-classified
dossiers on the KGB spies he exposed or the memoirs of CIA officers who
dealt with him, but his newly-released Polish intelligence file reveals the
remarkable extent of his espionage on behalf of the West. A never-beforetold story that brings together love and loyalty, courage and treachery,
betrayal, greed and, ultimately, insanity, Tim Tate's Agent Sniper is a
crackling page-turner that takes readers back to the post-war world and a
time when no one was what they seemed.
Prey for the Sniper Jan 02 2020 A teenage girl is personally chosen by Ho
Chi Minh and sent to South Viet Nam on a clandestine mission, armed with a
new secret weapon provided by the Russians. An elusive Viet Cong sniper is
picking off US and South Vietnamese officials along Highway One between Cu
Chi and Tay Ninh. Lieutenant Carr and Sergeant Samples are dealing with an
quirky temporary company commander while their mechanized infantry platoon
searches for the sniper. Sergeant Nash Jaramillo, leading the 25th

Division's best sniper team, has also been tasked with finding and
eliminating the Viet Cong sniper. It's a cat and mouse game, with both
snipers posing as someone they are not, and the young girl waiting for the
signal to use the weapon that could end the war. The plot interweaves the
many characters into a tapestry of deception and ambush until their actions
reach an explosive conclusion. You must read this latest thrilling novel of
the war in Viet Nam, seen through the eyes of the people who fought it.
Kill Zone May 06 2020 From the authors of the "New York Times" bestseller
"Shooter" comes a novel about an American solider in Iraq who goes on a solo
mission to rescue a captured general. Martin's Press.
Ghost Sniper Dec 13 2020 "In the next thrilling installment of the non-stop
action Sniper Elite series from the coauthor of the #1 New York Times
bestseller American Sniper, a top secret band of elite warriors are forced
to take a side in the Mexican narco wars. Bob Pope, the director of an
American secret intelligence anti-terrorist program, loses contact with his
most trusted operative, Navy Master Chief Gil Shannon, fearing him dead when
a mission to take out a Swiss banker who is channeling funds to Muslim
extremists goes awry. But when an American politician and her convoy are
assassinated in Mexico City by the Ghost Sniper--an American ex-military
gunman for hire employed by Mexico's most ruthless drug cartel--Pope must
turn to retired Navy SEAL Daniel Crosswhite and the newest Sniper Elite
hero, ex-Green Beret Chance Vaught, to track down the assassin and expose
the corrupt officials behind the murderous plot. The newest heart-pounding
Sniper Elite thriller takes you on an action-packed adventure to both sides
of the Atlantic, filled with the intrigue and movie-worthy warfare fans of
the series have come to know and love"-Act of Treason Nov 04 2022 THE NEW YORK TIMES NUMBER ONE BESTSELLER Two
weeks before the election - and presidential candidate Josh Alexander's
motorcade is decimated by a terrorist bomb. Alexander survives the attack,
although members of his entourage are not so lucky. It appears to be the
work of al-Qaeda. But then CIA director Irene Kennedy is presented with
classifed information so toxic that she considers destroying it altogether.
Instead she summons Mitch Rapp, the one man reckless enough to follow the
evidence to its explosive conclusion... AMERICAN ASSASSIN, book one in the
series, is soon to be a MAJOR MOTION PICTURE starring Dylan O'Brien (Maze
Runner), Taylor Kitsch (True Detective) and Michael Keaton. Praise for the
Mitch Rapp series 'Sizzles with inside information and CIA secrets' Dan
Brown 'A cracking, uncompromising yarn that literally takes no prisoners'
The Times 'Vince Flynn clearly has one eye on Lee Child's action thriller
throne with this twist-laden story. . . instantly gripping' Shortlist
'Action-packed, in-your-face, adrenalin-pumped super-hero macho escapist
fiction that does exactly what it says on the label' Irish Independent
'Mitch Rapp is a great character who always leaves the bad guys either very
sorry for themselves or very dead' Guardian
Reaper: Ghost Target Aug 01 2022 The explosive new thriller series written
by Nicholas Irving, the New York Times bestselling author of The Reaper and
star of Fox's American Grit. "Wow! Irving & Tata make an incredible team.
Reaper: Ghost Target is pedal-to-the-metal action packed with great twists
and turns. Think 'Jason Bourne meets Bob Lee Swagger' then buckle up and get
ready for one hell of a read!" —Brad Thor, #1 New York Times bestselling

author of Use of Force “A compelling and intriguing tale, layered with
suspense, told by two people who know what they’re talking about. This one
goes on your keeper shelf.” —Steve Berry, New York Times bestselling author
of The 14th Colony American hero, or unhinged vigilante? In Reaper: Ghost
Target, Vick "The Reaper" Harwood is an esteemed sniper with a record kill
count—33 kills in 90 days—when he is knocked out under mortar attack in
Afghanistan. He wakes up back in the United States with little memory of
what happened, his spotter and gun both unrecovered from the battlefield.
Harwood has resigned himself to slowly picking up the pieces of his life,
training Special Forces snipers in Fort Bragg, North Carolina, and starting
a promising relationship with an Olympic medalist named Jackie. But when a
series of assassinations start occurring in the area, Harwood can't explain
why he just happens to be nearby for each killing—or how a sniper rifle that
matches the description of the one he lost seems to be involved. His memory
of the past few days is hazy and full of blackouts, and even he has to
wonder, is he being framed? Or is he the killer? As Harwood runs from the
authorities, his girlfriend falls off the radar, his missing spotter
resurfaces, and the assassinated men are outed as drug and sex traffickers.
Nothing is adding up. Harwood realizes he has to unravel this mystery, and
fast, or find himself paying the ultimate price for crimes he may not have
committed.
On Scope Jan 26 2022 An Islamic banker plot to take over Spain culminates
in a terrorist attack on the American consulate in Barcelona, prompting the
dispatch of Gunnery Sergeant Kyle Swanson, his sidekick Beth Ledford and the
black operations team Task Force Trident. 50,000 first printing.
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